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The following item is a Letter of Intent of the government of Ireland, which 
describes the policies that Ireland intends to implement in the context of its 
request for financial support from the IMF. The document, which is the property 
of Ireland, is being made available on the IMF website by agreement with the 
member as a service to users of the IMF website. 
 

 

 
 

 
 














